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February 1, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:                                                                                     
 
On Thursday, February 22, 2018, Mars Area Middle School will host an Open House 
from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM.   
 
You will have the opportunity to meet your child’s teachers.  We encourage you to bring 
your child with you.  Parents can see the progress on daily work, projects, and 
instructional programs that the students have experienced this school year.  Additionally, 
the library will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair, and the guidance staff will be available 
to discuss study habits, test taking skills, Student Assistance Programming (SAP), and 
English as a Second Language (ESL) programming.  Please feel free to visit these areas. 
 
The evening will be structured in a manner that is flexible to your schedule.  You may visit 
teachers and classrooms at any time and in any order during these two hours.  Middle 
school staff will be available to help direct you to your destinations.  Please enter the 
middle school through the main entrance. 
 
The primary purpose of Open House is to meet your child’s teachers and become more 
familiar with the instruction that your child has experienced in the classroom.  If you feel 
there is a need to meet with a teacher to discuss how your child is performing, please 
contact him or her directly to schedule an appointment before or after the February 22nd 
Open House. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at our Open House! 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Todd J. Kolson 
Principal 

 
 


